The Licensing Team,

East Staffordshire Borough council,

The Town Hall,

King Edward Place, —
REC

Burton upon Trent

Staffordshire

DE14 2EB

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing this letter with regards to the licence review of The New Inn, Ludgate street, Tutbury. 1

have been a regular customer of the premises for the past 30 years, I also have resided directly behind
the New Inn For 2 years.

Since the new management have taken control [ have noticed vast improvements and with regards to
noise or disturbance the pub in my opinion is currently the best it has been.

I[n an era where pubs up and down the country are closing it is great to witness a public house which
is succeeding and providing a great and friendly atmosphere for the community.

a S

Regards,




